
Dear Charles, 
Thank you for providing the Victoria West Community Association Land Use Committee with an 
opportunity to give feedback on your proposal. The Committee supports the variance, however 
please consider the neighbourhood view on loading vehicles on the road.
Again, we’d like to thank you for including us in this process. We enjoy collaborating with 
developers to create a vibrant and connected community.  
Sincerely, 
VWCA Land Use Committee

Alyssa Beurling
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